
 

Dear Pendleton Resident, 

Effective for the November billing cycle, The Town of Pendleton has contracted with Best Way 

Disposal to provide solid waste and recycling services as follows.  

Trash and Recycle Placement 

• Effective the week of November 29, 2021, Best Way will no longer do alley pickups for Trash 

or Recycle unless you are notified otherwise by the Town of Pendleton. 

• Containers must be placed in front of residence within 4 feet of the roadway with arrows on 

the lid pointing toward the street by 5:00 AM. 

•  Leave at least 3 feet of clearance between your container and any other object.  

• Please do not over load you cart. 

Trash $14.00 per month 

• Trash collection is collected on Tuesday if you live south of State Street and Wednesday if 

you live north of State Street. 

• You are allowed two 96-gallon trash containers – Other size totes available are 64 and 32 

gallons to fit your needs. 

• Extra containers can be provided by Best Way for an annual cost of $4.00 per month per 

container. 

Recycle – $7.43 per month 1st container and $4.25 each for any additional container 

• Recycle will be collected every other week on Thursday. Schedules can be obtained by 

calling Best Way, visiting Town Hall or the Town Hall Website www.town.pendleton.in.us 

• Residents wishing to start or end recycling services need to contact Pendleton Utility Office 

at (765) 778-2173.  

Bulky Items – No charge 

• Large items that cannot be broken down and placed in trash container will be collected on 

the 1st Wednesday of each month with a limit of three items, per month, per address. 

Additional items will be charged directly by Best Way. 

• Call Best Way Disposal (765) 649-7272 to schedule collection of your large items at least 48 

hours prior to collection day to insure items are collected. 



 
100 West State Street 

P.O. Box 230 

Pendleton, IN 46064 

www.town.pendleton.in.us 

765-778-2173 

 

Leaf and Limb Pick Up by Town of Pendleton 

 

Leaves will be picked up as needed throughout the year. Leaves 

shall be piled at the curb for pick up. Leaves will not be collected if 

piles contain anything other than leaves. Generally, all streets will 

be picked up once a week. Please do not mulch leaves for 

curbside pickup. 

Limbs will be picked up as needed by the Street Department. 

Homeowners are limited to one 5’x 5’ pile of limbs. Limbs shall be 

less than 3” diameter and 4’ in length. The town will not collect 

limbs cut by tree contractors. You may call or e-mail the Utility 

Office to schedule a limb pickup. 

 


